
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
5 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

 

 

Year 10 - Art study visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

 

I am writing to you regarding our proposed Art Study Visit to The Yorkshire Sculpture Park on   
Tuesday 19 July 2022  

 

The visit will provide vital critical study and primary source material with visits to the YSP at Bretton 
Hall which is currently exhibiting work by Jaume Plensa and Robert Indianna.  

 

The cost of the visit, including transport will be £25 and the payment can be made via Parent Pay. 
We apologise for the increase in price as this is due to transportation cost.  However this also covers 
the cost of the 4th year sketchbook. 
  
We will depart at 9.00am on Tuesday 19 July, returning to school for 5.00pm.   

 

The students will require a packed lunch, drinks, waterproof clothing, strong walking shoes, camera, 
drawing materials.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continuing support of your son/daughter 
in art and design. 
 
 If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact me in confidence by email 
hensonf@ripongrammar.com 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs F Henson  
Head of Art  
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